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To whom it may concern, 
I would like to strongly argue against the extension of emergency powers for the
Queensland government. These powers have continued to be extended despite the heavy
toll they have inflicted on the population of Queensland. 
As a family who question the safety of vaccinations, our refusal to be injected with an
experimental drug has meant that we have missed being able to attend a number of venue's
including my young daughters dance competition. These exclusions from society hold no
benefit to our health or those around us and can easily be attributed to decreased mental
health.
The reality is that the majority of those testing positive to covid are vaccinated. There have
also been a large number of those vaccinated who have been seriously injured or even
died.

Also measures such as masks and social distancing have not been shown to decrease the
rate of transmission in the community.

I therefore strongly recommend that these emergency powers are no longer extended in our
state,
Regards
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